The Friends of St Winifred’s —
Donations Needed

Happy New Year All! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas. With Covid still looming over us we are going to do our best
to keep events going one way or another. We are looking for donations for our Family Bingo Night and Easter Egg Hunt.

UNWANTED CHRISTMAS GIFTS

We are looking for donations of any
unwanted gifts however big or small that can
go towards prizes for our Family Bingo Night.

Donations can be handed to the office where
we will leave a box for them.

EASTER EGG DONATIONS

Unfortunately, last year was cancelled due to
Covid, so this year we want to make it a good
one for them!

We would like to shout out to any businesses
that would kindly be able to give an eggy
donation so all the kids can get an egg this
year!

For any Easter egg Hunt donations or questions email us at:

stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com




